
                                                                
 

Mt. WAVERLEY CLUB BULLETIN 
                                             Volume 30, Number 32, 4 March 2015              

IMMEDIATE PROGRAM 
  VENUE              SPEAKER / TOPIC CHAIRPERSON 

 This week:  Wednesday 4 March 2015 6pm for 6.30pm start  
LOC  Daniel Gates, Huntingtower Student - Volunteer Worker Pete 

  Next week: Wednesday 11 March 2015 6pm for 6.30pm start 
LOC  Catherine Smith, Road Safety Education Roger 

 

 IMPORTANT ADDRESSES & CLUB INFORMATION 
Club Postal Address: P.O. BOX 295 GLEN WAVERLEY 3150 
Web Address: http://mountwaverleyrotary.org/  
FACEBOOK ADDRESS: http://www.facebook.com/mountwaverleyrotary 
 
Bulletin Copy Deadline: 5.00 PM. Sunday to Glen Watkins. 
 
Other Important Addresses: 
1. Oakleigh Market shifts are 6am-10.30am and 9.30am till 1pm. The address is Cnr Atherton 
Rd and Hanover Sts Oakleigh. 
2. Mount Waverley Market shifts are 7-11.00 shift 1 (x 2 pax) then 11-2pm shift 2 (x 1 pax). The 
Address is Hamilton Place Shopping Centre, Stephenson’s Road Mount Waverley. 
3. Leighoak Club (LOC) is located at 1555 Dandenong Road Oakleigh. 

 
         ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS 

PLEASE CONFIRM YOUR MEETING ATTENDANCE EACH WEEK TO KEITH KENDRICK 
ON 0437940617. ADVICES OF LEAVE DATES WOULD ALSO BE APPRECIATED.  
 
OUR FOOD DONATION BIN FOR MONASH WAVERLEY COMMUNITY INFORMATION & 
SUPPORT (MWCIS) IS AN IMPORTANT LOCAL COMMUNITY PROJECT FOR THE CLUB. 
PLEASE BRING TO ROTARY MEETINGS A SMALL DONATION OF NON PERISHABLE 
FOOD FOR THE DONATION BIN WHICH IS LOCATED IN THE FRONT CORNER OF THE 
MEETING ROOM. 
 
CALENDAR OF UPCOMING CLUB/ROTARY EVENTS IS IN THIS BULLETIN. ROTARIANS 
PLEASE CHECK FOR YOUR MARKET/ROTARY PROJECT COMMITMENTS ON THIS PAGE 
AND MARK YOUR DIARIES ACCORDINGLY. 

http://mountwaverleyrotary.org/
http://www.facebook.com/mountwaverleyrotary
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Rhonda’s Report (for 4 March) 
We had the privilege of hearing from our President elect, Sean Darbyshire, 
about his life journey.  Sean was so honest and open about the life that 
shaped the man.  What an amazing story. Thank you Sean for trusting us 
with such a personal account of your life. What a treat we are in for having 
Sean as our President for the next year. 
 It was also my pleasure to induct two new members. A huge welcome to 

David Bloom and Leonie Dillon. The avenue of service that they will be engaged in is 
Community. I apologise for not announcing this in the meeting.    
 
As mentioned at the meeting we are trialling two new initiatives: 
- SMS reminder about the grocery collection for MWCIS 
- Hyperlink to the Rotary Bulletin 
These are two month trials and after this time we would welcome feedback. 
 
Just a gentle reminder, the book project for indigenous pre school children is underway. Ask 
your children whether they have any picture books or simple story books that would be 
appropriate for 5 year olds and under. This is the opportunity to expose these children to the 
wonders of books.  The intention is that once they have this exposure they are encouraged to 
want to read thus creating opportunities for them in the future. The blue crate will be at every 
meeting over the next couple of months.  I would appreciate your support for this worthwhile 
project. 
 
Generally in June and July we have many club members travelling.  So that we can maintain the 
great culture around the club, would you please let me know the dates you will be away so that 
we can plan accordingly. We would like to have a couple of special evenings where we invite 
family members to a meeting and on another evening we can invite friends or any potential 
members. 
 
Thank you Bill Klucso for taking on the very important role of Club Welfare Officer.  Please let 
Bill know should any member be unwell or experiencing difficulty.   
 
I caught up with Pat and Marilyn on Saturday.  Pat is in good spirits and enjoyed having a chat.  
We are hoping to have them join us at the Rose of Thailand on the 18th March. Should they 
need or want any assistance they will speak with Bill so that he can gather the troops..so to 
speak.    
 
We will also be inducting Charlie during our function at the Rose of Thailand. Charlie has 
already been a great addition to the club even before he decided (or was coerced) into joining 
us. 
 
During our day to day lives we come across some amazing people. Would they be people that 
you would like to have in our club?  Let Ros know and we will extend an invitation for them to 
join us at a meeting. 
 
Philip and I will be away for the next meeting.  Terry will officiate for me.  Thank you Terry.   
 
Have a great week. 
Kindest regards 
Rhonda McKenzie 
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                      PHOTO’S FROM LAST WEEK 

      
Sean, Lyn and I’m so hungry, hungry, hungry                     Sprung. I bet I still don’t get a fine! 

  
                                    Lou, Margaret and Bill (the old married couple!) Keith 

  
   Dodge a bullet Don, and Ron                 Geoff L-S, Lou 

   
 Andrew and Robyn                 Pres Rhonda and new member Leonie.     Induction Speech 
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 Induction of David (Gina)                Speech     Congratulations on becoming our newest member 

   
 Sergeant Roger                     Secretary Paul                   Mara and Wake Me Up When It’s Over! 

   
Guest Speaker, the animated Sean.                                             Thank-you from Pres Rhonda   
                         MEMBERS ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Mt Waverley Market & Community: 
Hi Glen 
Would you put in the bulletin that any community issues to come through to you now. Also kindly 
ask if anyone wants to help out Charlie & I doing Bunnings BBQ on 24th April to contact me after 
I return on 9th March. I have given the Rotary phone to Malcolm Clowes. Should anyone email 
any market details or requests, please kindly forward to Malcolm or Ros. 
Thanks 
Beth 
Oakleigh Market Update 
You will be pleased to hear that the Motion to sell and develop the site of the Oakleigh Market 
was voted down 10:1 on Tuesday night at the Council meeting. In excess of 140 ratepayers 
attended and I think the councilors got the message. BTW we raised $2200 at Sundays market 
which was a good result 
Glen 
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                     FOOTY TIPPING COMPETITION 
Have you joined yet? 

The Cost is ONLY $22 per person payable prior to the first round (April 2nd) 
The website address is: - http://www.footytips.com.au/ 

Our site is  Mt Waverley Rotary 
Enter your tips for week one, two, three or the whole season if you want. 
ALL tips for a Round are to be entered a minimum of 2 hours prior to the start 
of the first game for that round. At the conclusion of each round you can 
access the site and see how you are going overall! 
Prizes 
1st Prize – 50% of Gross Takings - Winner at Season end with most correct tips 
2nd Prize – Runner Up – 25% of Gross Takings 
NB. If joint winners prizes will be shared 
Picking 9 winners in one Round - $5 
Rotary Club of Mt Waverley share – 15% of Gross Takings 
Entry Fees of $22 to be made to Treasurer of Rotary Club of Mt Waverley Ms 
Lyn Walker either by cash, cheque or electronic transfer. All entry fees MUST 
be paid prior to Round 1 
Electronic Transfers - BSB 633 000 Account 148024705 
YOU MUST PROVIDE A DESCRIPTION  - “Footy Tips your name” 
 

THIS COMPETITION IS OPEN TO ALL MEMBERS, FRIENDS AND  
FAMILY MEMBERS - JOIN NOW TO BE PART OF THE FUN! 

 
  CONGRATULATIONS & CELEBRATIONS 

4 March – 10 March:  
Happy Birthday to Michelle H on 4th March, Bill on 5th March and Paul on 10th March.  

http://www.footytips.com.au/
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CALENDAR/PROGRAM 
If you are aware that the nominated chairperson will not be available please let the bulletin editor know asap.                             
For addresses -  please refer page 1 of this bulletin 
 
LEGEND:    black Club Market         xxxx Club Meeting         xxxx Rotary/Club Project 
 Date    Venue                    Time                  Event (or Topic)           Chairperson  
6 Mar  Pinewood Coles  9.30am-10am  MWCIS Coles Food Pickup  Geoff L-S 
8 Mar  Mt Waverley 6am-1pm Mt Waverley Market TBA 
11 Mar LOC 6pm-8pm  Catherine Smith, Road Safety     Roger 
    Education  
13 Mar Pinewood Coles  9.30am-10am  MWCIS Coles Food Pickup  Terry 
13-15 Mar District Conference - Ballarat 
15 Mar Oakleigh 6am-1pm Oakleigh Market Geoff T/ Don 
18 Mar  Rose of Thailand 6pm-8pm  Social Night/catch up with Pat and    NA 
  Coleman Pde Syndal Marilyn/Induction of Charlie Keidge 
20 Mar Pinewood Coles  9.30am-10am  MWCIS Coles Food Pickup  Paul 
 

 

GOOD FRIDAY CHARITY GOLF DAY  
3rd April @ Glen Waverley Public Golf Course  

Jells Road, Glen Waverley 
Hole in One, Putting Competition 

Nearest the Pin’s, Longest Drives 
Stableford Competition’s 

Book on course or Tel 9560 7806 
 

Fun for the whole family! 
 

Prizes Galore! 
 

If you can assist in promoting the event and especially if 
you, friends or families can assist on the day, please call 

Contacts:  
Ron Thorpe 0419 323 265 
Don Guest 0408 328 468 
Lou Paola 0409 319 643 

Phil McKenzie 0417 558 796 
 

Proudly Organised by the Rotary Club of Mount Waverley 
Proceeds to Royal Children’s Hospital and other local charities.  

More than $150,000 raised in the last 29 years. 
 


